
County Disclaimer:  

Neither San Luis Obispo County (County) staff nor the member (or alternate member) appointed 

by the County to the Paso Basin Cooperative Committee (Committee) is independently 

responsible for setting the agenda of meetings of the Committee, and the role of County staff is 

limited to providing administrative support to the Committee, including preparation and posting 

of agenda materials.  Thus, neither the preparation nor posting of any Committee agenda by 

County shall be construed as an endorsement by County of any of the recommendations included 

therein or any materials posted therewith.  Without limiting the foregoing, all workshops related 

to the development of the groundwater sustainability plan have been placed on the agenda at the 

request of the consultant retained by the City of Paso Robles and all opinions expressed by said 

consultant or other speakers during said workshop are their own and do not necessarily reflect 

the views or opinions of the County or County staff. 

 

 


